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Lincoln and John Adams Middle School Fields  
Now Open for Community Use 

 
The Santa Monica-Malibu Unified School and City of Santa Monica have reopened fields at 
Lincoln Middle School and John Adams Middle School for community use during specific times 
and when fields are not reserved by permit users. 
 
All health and safety protocols displayed on signage at the sites are in effect and must be 
followed for the health and safety of all users. 
 
“We are pleased to continue to make outdoor campus space available to the community during 
this challenging time,” Superintendent Dr. Ben Drati said. “Our partnership with the City of Santa 
Monica provides all families and residents the opportunity to enjoy exercise and recreation on 
our campuses when not in use.” 
 
The track, blacktop and field at both schools will be open on Monday, Wednesday and Friday 
from 4-7 p.m. and Saturday and Sunday from 3-5 p.m. 
 
Permit users have priority for use therefore if in use by a permit holder, community users may 
not interfere or use the designated space.  
 
“As a parent, I know the importance of open space for our families, particularly over the past 
year,” Interim City Manager Lane Dilg said. “One of the best parts of living in Santa Monica is 
time spent outside, enjoying beautiful weather and open space. We are excited that this 
expanded field access will offer our community even more space to walk, run, and play.” 
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